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You are currently receiving or on the waitlist for Oregon Project Independence (OPI). You may now qualify for an improved option called Oregon Project Independence - Medicaid (OPI-M).
What are Oregon Project Independence - Medicaid (OPI-M) benefits?
No monthly fees — it’s free!
No monthly invoices — it’s free!
Services and supports in your own home, just like OPI. 
You may be eligible for other services, including:
· Home modifications
· Technology to help you at home and in your community
· Home delivered meals
· Caregiver training
· Emergency response systems
· Other supports to help you stay in your home
You may no longer have to be on the waitlist or be put on a waitlist again for lack of OPI funding. 
Your heirs will not need to pay anything from your estate (no estate recovery).
If you are interested or have additional questions about this new program, please contact us at the phone number below. We will help you move forward with the application process to see if you qualify. 
Why is there this new option? Limited funding for OPI led to waitlists. For people on OPI, there have been caps on services. This has affected our goal to help as many people in Oregon as possible. It has also limited help for those who have OPI. So, the federal government is letting us use Medicaid to expand OPI. 
If you qualify, OPI-M offers you the benefits above. It will also help more people in Oregon get OPI services. Please let us know if you are interested. We look forward to hearing from you.
Sincerely,
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